

Dear Friends of ASAP,

Thank you! We just can't say it enough. Because of you, another 20" container of refurbished tools has set sail. – providing Tools for Empowerment to young vocational graduates in the Dominican Republic.

So give yourself a collective pat on the back if you donated:

- your unwanted or new tools
- your precious time cleaning and refurbishing tools
- made a financial contribution
- or shared your skills, talent and ideas

You helped provide the life-changing gift of hope for the future to young vocational school graduates.

We're grateful to have been a part of "Mission Possible Day" at the Holy Trinity Catholic Church in Peachtree City again this year. On this amazing day of service, volunteers came together cleaned out ASAP's 40' storage container as well as a large number of tools. A special shout-out goes to Benjamin Runyon. As part of earning his Eagle Scout badge, Ben's team sprayed new life on ASAP – and a bright coat of paint too!

Save the date - March 4th!

If you live in or near Griffin, GA – we'll be holding a tool drive at Club Peachtree from 9 am to noon. Please bring

tools or just stop by and learn more about ASAP and volunteer opportunities.

Youth from Holy Trinity Catholic Church volunteer at Tools For Empowerment on "Mission Possible Day"

If you live in or near Tyrone, GA, the Hopewell United Methodist Church will be holding a tool drive throughout March. Last year's drive was an amazing success. Click here for a map to the church (across the street from Sandy Creek High School). Please pitch-in and make the event even better this year!

Interested in holding a tool drive at your school, church, club or community? It's easy. Just give us a call and we'll help you arrange it! 770-632-7451

Thank you again for your interest and your generous support.

Sincerely, Tom Arsenault ASAP President

